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The JICA Group Training Course in Oceanography and Data Processing for 1999 conducted for about 4 months ftom
17 November 1999 was closed on 3 March 2000.

The closing ceremony and farewell party took place at Tokyo Intemational Center(TIC) on 3 March, attended by Dr.
Y. Kubo, Chief Hydrographer of JHD, Mr. K. Kobayashi, Director of the 2nd Training Division of TIC, and Mr. M.
Shiozaki, Managing Director of Japan Hydrographic Association(JHA) as weli as lectures, instructors and related
officers of JHD and JICA

Each participant from Egypt, Indonesia, Korea, Malaysia, Pakistan, Philippines, Thailand and Viet-nam was awarded
with the certificate by Dr. Y. Kubo and Mr. Kobayashi recpectively.

A snowscape: The padicipants in front of the Institute of
Low Temperalure Science, Hokkaido Univ.


